
YOUR MEMBERSHIP | WINTER 2022

Motion Picture Industry Pension & Health Plans
www.mpiphp.org  |  service@mpiphp.org  |  (855) 275-4674 |  11365 Ventura Blvd., Studio City, CA 91604

New Health Plan  
Benefits for Your Members
PLEASE NOTE THE FOLLOWING  
NEW BENEFITS:

	a Effective October 1, 2021, with the exception of 
opioids, a 90-day supply of Schedule II medications 
may be obtained through the mail.

	a Effective December 1, 2021, disposable,  
patch insulin systems are covered under the 
pharmacy benefit.

	a Effective December 1, 2021, dental sealants for 
members or their dependents, up to age 18,  
are covered.

	a Effective January 1, 2022, conscious sedation is 
covered under Delta Dental PPO or DeltaCare 
USA for dental procedures performed in the 
office setting. The conscious sedation is to be 
administered by the dentist performing the  
dental procedure.

	a Effective January 1, 2022, for members enrolled 
in Anthem Blue Cross and Oxford Health Plans 
(“Oxford”), Applied Behavioral Analysis (ABA) to 
treat autism spectrum disorder (ASD) is covered.  
For Anthem Blue Cross members, it is covered 
through Optum Behavioral Health and for Oxford,  
it is covered through the Oxford benefit.

	a Effective January 1, 2022, the VSP frame allowance 
increased to $200 every other calendar year.

	a Effective January 1, 2022, for members enrolled in 
Anthem Blue Cross, urine drug screens, up to four 
per year and at up to $100 per test, will be covered.

This guide is designed to provide information about MPI to 
union leadership to share with their membership.  

For more information about anything mentioned in this piece, 
please call Ed Brown at MPI at (855) 275-4674 x2703.

MP3 Referrals are Accessible Online
Referrals for those members who would like to print copies of 
referrals issued by providers who participate in Motion Picture 
Preferred Providers (“MP3”) may do so on the Motion Picture 
Industry Pension & Health Plans’ website (www.mpiphp.org).
To print these referrals, your members should log on to the  
website using their personal credentials. 
They may then access their referrals by clicking on the “Health” 
option at the top of the screen. Then, they should select “Referrals” 
from the dropdown menu under “Health” – to download a referral, 
select the corresponding “Referral Letter” on the screen.  
Only referrals issued after January 1, 2022 will be available. 
As a reminder, your members will receive paper copies of referrals 
issued by MP3 providers in the mail. 

Sutter Health Providers and  
Facilities are In-Network
Beginning March 1, 2022, Sutter Health providers and facilities, 
which are primarily found in the northern California region, will  
one once again be in-network for participants of the Motion Picture 
Industry Health Plan.

Using New Identification Cards
Members who are enrolled in Anthem Blue Cross (“Anthem”)  
will receive new Anthem identification cards that they should use 
beginning March 1, 2022.
The Anthem cards will be available on the Anthem.com website 
after March 1, 2022.
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